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Town of Hilton Head Island 
Our Plan Inclusive Work Group Meeting 

 Monday, June 24, 2019 at 4:00 pm 
The Living Lab at Town Hall 

MEETING NOTES 
Work Group: 

Building a Connected and Collaborative Community Fabric 

Present from Work Group:  Quincy Campbell, Jeremy Clark, Tayloe Cook, Ray Cox, Chris 
Kerrigan, Meg James, Martin Lesch, Linda Piekut, Todd Theodore, Jennifer Winzeler  

Present from Town Council:  None 

Present from Town Staff:  Taylor Ladd, Sheryse Dubose, Jennifer Ray,  

 

• The meeting began at 4:01 pm.  

• The work group members were provided with a photograph release form, giving permission 
to take photographs of the members of the workgroup for newsletters and other items. 
 

• Linda Piekut and Tayloe Cook volunteered to be the Inclusive work group co-captains, who 
will share updates with the Development Team.  
 

• Taylor Tadd explained that if participants had a thought or idea derived from a discussion 
that could potentially change the direction of a present topic, they can post their ideas on 
the dock drawn on the white board to be revisited at another time.   
 

• Taylor introduced the Connected and Collaborative Community Fabric Activity. The activity 
is a process for gathering a broad range of inputs to assist in drafting the strategies and 
tactics for Our Plan. Group members were asked to review photograph displays and place 
post its notes on selected photographs with a couple words that identify what the photograph 
represents about a multidimensional and inclusive community fabric.  
 

• Group members were provided with post its notes and began the activity. Group members 
shared a few of their selected photos with the group then sorted the post its notes into 
common themes/concepts.  
 

• The results of the themes/concepts were the following: 
 

• Technology and Communication  
• Sustainable Development and Ecotourism  
• Cultural Tourism  
• Community-Minded Venues 
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• Prioritizing our Schools and Education  
• Cultural Diversity 
• Health and Wellness 

 
• Taylor Ladd explained that the themes/concepts will be applied to a worksheet for further 

exploration at the next meeting and the open house in a couple of weeks will provide a 
public viewing and input of concepts developed by the Inclusive workgroup.   
 

• The meeting was adjourned at 5:12 pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Sheryse DuBose 

 


